
1



2 3

CHAMBER INSIDER | SEPTEMBER 2021 | VOLUME 41

In this issue

06
08
10
15 

20
24

4th Annual Lynde Creek Cleanup hosted by our  
  Young Entrepreneurs and Professionals (YEP) Committee

   An interview with 2021 Jim Lavelle Award winner:  
   Joel Davies

Diversity, Equity and Inclusion

Get an update from the DEI Committee

  MP Candidates Business Forum Update

Membership Committee Update

Milestones, events, grand openings and more

26
New Member Welcome

Find a list of new businesses that joined the Chamber this   
qquarter

Chamber Blog Section

Written by Kerri King and Tricia Williams     

18
The Advocacy Section

All things Chamber Advocacy can be found here

06



4 5

CHAMBER INSIDER | SEPTEMBER 2021 | VOLUME 41

Dear Members, 

Where has the summer 
gone? So busy for so many 
as the Province continued 
to reopen, folks got out in 
the sun, new businesses 
emerged and we began 
to celebrate seeing one 
another in person. Our 
chamber offices reopened 
for the third time during this 
pandemic, after the long-
weekend in July with two of 
our team in the office ready 
to greet our visitors. And 
its been great to evolve to 
in-person events like Java 
Jolts, our Food Drive for 
Feed the Need, Lynde Creek 
Cleanup and Chamber on 
Tap!  You all look lovely in 
person with those spiffy 
haircuts – wow!

I’m excited to greet 
our last quarter with an 
exuberance of what’s to 
come. So many great emails 
and phone calls from our 
membership, thankful 
for our programming, 
communications, options to 
network for free, advocacy 
efforts and our collaborative 
efforts like #ShopLocal, 
FanSaves, The Landing 
Pad etc.  Your support of 
our business community 
has been invaluable and to 
hear we’re exceeding your 
expectations is exhilarating!  

And don’t forget to check 
out our events calendar for 
the many different options 
for growing your business.

Remember to #ShopLocal! 
Especially with the many 
holidays coming up and 
opportunities to celebrate 
with family & friends, 
it’s easy to support local 
business.

 
 
- Natalie Prychitko, Chief 
Executive Officer, Whitby 
Chamber of Commerce

upcoming events
JAVA JOLT

oct 6

mnetworking coffee with...

oct 19 oct 22

https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/event-calendar/#id=20908&cid=1445&wid=701&type=Cal
https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/event-calendar/#id=20923&cid=1445&wid=701&type=Cal
https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/event-calendar/#id=20911&cid=1445&wid=701&type=Cal
https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/event-calendar/#id=20930&cid=1445&wid=701&type=Cal
https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/peter-perry-business-achievement-awards/


6 7

CHAMBER INSIDER | SEPTEMBER 2021 | VOLUME 41

The fourth annual Lynde 
Creek Cleanup hosted by 
our Young Entrepreneurs 
and Professionals (YEP) 
Committee and generously 
sponsored by Meridian 
Credit Union took place 
on Friday, September 17 
and was a huge success! 
Chamber members 
gathered to make a 
difference and were treated 
to a BBQ lunch provided by 
Lynde Creek Manor. Huge 
thanks to all those who 
participated. 

4th Annual YEP Lynde Creek 
Cleanup

Lynde Creek Cleanup Continued...

https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/event-calendar/#id=10803&cid=1445&wid=701&type=Cal
https://www.whitbychamber.org/be-a-member/fansaves/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/event-calendar/#id=10803&cid=1445&wid=701&type=Cal
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An interview with 2021 Jim Lavelle 
Award winner: Joel Davies

What does winning the 
Jim Lavelle Award mean to 
you? 

It is a massive honour. I 
have a great deal of respect 
for the previous winners. 
Karey Anne Large, Heather 
Dunn and Keith Cowley are 
superstars in our community. 
I try to be there for the 
Chamber staff and Chamber 
members when called upon, 
so being recognized by the 
Whitby Chamber staff as 
one of the top volunteers 
is special for me. This is my 
proudest award to date. In 
my opinion, helping others 
is what we were put on this 
planet to do, and according 
to his peers, Jim Lavelle 
embodied that characteristic 
better than most.

When and how did you 
get involved in the Whitby 
Chamber of Commerce? 

I became involved with 
the Whitby Chamber of 
Commerce when I visited my 
first Java Jolt in Brooklin and 
I became a member months 
later in 2017. Shout out to 
the Jolters on Wednesday. 

What’s your favourite 
Chamber memory? 

When QJS Janitorial 
Cleaning Services won 
“Best Company” for the 
“16 - 49 Employees” 
category at the Peter Perry 
& Business Achievement 
Awards in 2019. They 
have been in Whitby for 
30 years and deserved the 
recognition they got for all 
the outstanding work they 
do in Durham Region and 
throughout the world. I was 
very happy to see them win.

What talents do you 
possess that not a lot of 
people know of? Can you 
juggle? 

I cannot technically 
juggle. I’m a metaphorical 
juggler. I also have a talent 
for utilizing survival skills 
while hiking long distances 
through tough wilderness 
terrain.

Tell me a little about 
younger Joel. What did 
you want to be when you 
grew up?

I distinctly remember 
wanting to be a defense 
lawyer. That dream fizzled 
after learning more about 
the profession. I also wanted 
to be a MLB player. There 
was never a chance, but I 
loved the game. I still do.

How did you end up in 
your current career? 

I started at a company 
called contractors.com in 
2004. It opened my eyes 
to the world of digital 
marketing. I found SEO, in 
particular, fascinating. 

If you could travel 
anywhere in the world, 
where would you go and 
why? 

Peru. I would do a 10 day 
Inca Trail hike to Machu 
Picchu. It is on the top of my 
bucket list. It has everything 
I want on a trip. Adventure, 
tranquility, historical 
education and beauty.

Last question,  if you 
could have a superpower, 
what power would you 
choose? 

Time control. I could fix a 
lot of problems with time 
control. 

---------------------------------

We also sat down with 
WCC Board of Directors 
President, Karey Anne Large 
- Jim Lavelle Award winner 
2019.  

How did it feel as our 
President and past Jim 
Lavelle winner to present 
this award to Joel?

Going to events and 
networking with people 
and just being out there in 
the community is always 
something I love and to see 
the interest and support the 
chamber has from someone 
like Joel is incredible.  
Joel sits on committees, 
volunteers at events and 
any time you need a helping 
hand he is there to help,                                                                                                                          

no questions asked !  It 
was an absolute honour to 
present Joel with this award.

 
Were you surprised when 
you first won?

Shocked! There are 
so many people in our 
chamber membership and 
business community that 
are deserving. It is such an 
amazing honour. To this 
day, I have my certificate 
hanging proudly on my 
office wall.

https://www.whitbychamber.org/be-a-member/fansaves/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/event-calendar/#id=10803&cid=1445&wid=701&type=Cal
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Full steam ahead at the 
Membership Committee.  
As businesses were allowed 
to reopen, the Membership 
Committee and Chamber 
staff were out in full force 
delivering Milestone 
Achievement certificates to 
worthy Chamber members.  
The continuous support of 
our members is what makes 
the Whitby Chamber an 
amazing organization.

Another positive economic 
sign was the numerous 
business Grand Openings 

also attended by the staff 
and committee members.  

 
The Chamber will now be 
taking videos of all its major 
events. The purpose is to 
use them as visual marketing 
tools. They will be posted 
on the Chamber website  
highlighting the advantages 
of attending to both current 
and potential members. 
They are sure to create a 
buzz. 

For those Members 
interested in upcoming 

                                                      

events, please check out 
the Chamber calendar. 
It has a full list of each 
event, pricing, and detailed 
description of the event.  To 
ease registration, the site 
provides a direct link to 
register. 

Wishing you continued 
success.

- Dean Smalley, President, 
Unique Media Solutions and 
member of the Membership 
Committee

Membership Committee Update Join a Committee! ConnXGEN, 
YEP and Advocacy

The Whitby Chamber 
of Commerce (WCC) is 
looking for dedicated 
members of the community 
to join three different 
committees, two of which 
aid in the development of 
programming for young 
professionals. A WCC 
committee is for you if you 
have a keen interest in 
volunteerism and supporting 
the continued growth and 
success of the business 
community.

Advocacy:

Interested in advocating on 
behalf of our membership? 
If you’re a policy 
professional with experience 
in the development and 
implementation of policy 
strategies and programs, 
add experience working 
to advance policy issues, 
join this committee! You 
will ideally have an ability 
to create and articulate a 
vision, develop and execute 
supportive strategies and 
plans for both the short and 
long-term development.  

ConnXGEN:

To develop programming 
and events to retain and 
attract members under the 
age of 30 to the WCC, while 
inspiring and supporting 
the next generation of 
professionals in the Durham 
Region.

The committee is 
composed of post-
secondary students and 
professionals in the Durham 
Region aged 30 and under. 
Committee members do 
not need to be active WCC 
members to join.

Young Entrepreneurs & 
Professionals (YEP):

To develop youthful and 
innovative programming, 
while inspiring and 
supporting the next 
generation of entrepreneurs 
to build successful 
businesses in the Durham 
Region.

The committee is 
composed of WCC 
members in good standing, 
aged 40 and under.

Interested or have any 
questions? Email info@
whitbychamber.org and 
we’ll get back to you 
with committee terms 
of reference and the 
opportunity to respond with 
an Expression of Interest.

mailto:info%40whitbychamber.org?subject=Join%20a%20Committee
mailto:info%40whitbychamber.org?subject=Join%20a%20Committee
https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/event-calendar/#id=20908&cid=1445&wid=701&type=Cal
https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/event-calendar/#id=20931&cid=1445&wid=701&type=Cal
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Welcome to our Whitby 
Chamber of Commerce 
Diversity, Equity & Inclusion 
Resource Centre!

As a small to medium 
enterprise, it can be difficult 
to find information on how 
best to promote diversity, 
equity, and inclusion in your 
organization. We’ve taken 
the first step by curating 
this library of free resources, 
chosen specifically for 
a business audience. 
Resources are organized 
by topic, and each one can 
be used alone or alongside 
other resources. We 
welcome our membership 
feedback and resources 
you’d like to recommend. 
Thank you!

These resources were 
sourced in 2021 and at that 
time were in the public 
domain. A review will be 
done annually to update 
this listing, and our DEI 
Committee will continue 
to update content for the 
business community to 
leverage. If you represent 
a resource listed here 
and do not wish it to 
be used, please contact                

info@whitbychamber.org 
to have it removed. In 
addition, if you’d like to 
recommend a resource be 
added, please contact info@
whitbychamber.org and our 
Diversity, Equity & Inclusion 
Committee will review your 
recommendation.

Just Launched!

https://www.whitbychamber.org/be-a-member/resources/diversity-equity-inclusion-resource-centre/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/be-a-member/resources/diversity-equity-inclusion-resource-centre/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/be-a-member/resources/diversity-equity-inclusion-resource-centre/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/be-a-member/resources/diversity-equity-inclusion-resource-centre/
mailto:info@whitbychamber.org
mailto:info@whitbychamber.org
mailto:info@whitbychamber.org
https://www.johnson.ca/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/be-a-member/shoplocalmembershipdirectory/#/cid/1445/id/501
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Out of all the experiences 
I’ve had in my life—there’s 
nothing like connecting 
with other people. Making 
connections is something I 
have valued my whole life; 
whether it’s through work 
or in my personal life, I’ve 
found people to create 
beautiful things with—
events, networks and art.

Being a member of 
the Whitby Chamber of 
Commerce, and a Chamber 
Champion, means a lot to 
me for this very reason. 
Through the Chamber I have 
reaped the rewards 

 
 
of connecting deeply. I’ve 
met artists that are now 
connected to my gallery—
the Station Gallery—through 
chamber events and had 
the pleasure of nominating 
colleagues, like my good 
friend Terry Johnston, for 
the esteemed Peter Perry 
Awards.

In 2018, I attended the 
Connect Women event 
where more than 200 
women came together for a 
day of celebration. I ran into 
an old friend there, Jennifer 
Gaskell, and because of that 
positive energy we had the 

 
 
motivation to create and 
give back to the community 
via the launch of the  
Durham Women’s Network.

It’s no secret that all of the 
connections are powerful. 
In fact, networking and 
supporting your peers and 
local business owners is 
one of the most important 
things you can do today. 
It is for that reason that 
the Chamber Champions 
initiative is near and dear to 
my heart.

– Kerri King 

In partnership with Great 
Place to Work® Canada, 
the Whitby Chamber 
of Commerce proudly 
hosted this one-day virtual 
conference, presented by 
MicroAge Peterborough-
Whitby, focused on the 
next evolution of successful 
business recovery: culture. 

Special thanks to our 
amazing list of speakers: 

• Melanie Drouin,  
Great Place to Work® 
Canada

• Trish Paterson,  
Copper Branch

• Dr. Robert Elkington, 
Global Leadership Initiatives 
Inc. 

• Hemendra Shekhawat, 
Great Place to Work® 
Canada

• Veronica Utton,  
V. Utton & Associates

• Amy Davies,  
First 30 Inc.

• Jason Atkins & Travis 
Dutka,  
360insights

• Maya Toussaint,  
Shopify

 
Stay tuned for details on 
next year’s event! 

Chamber Champion Story

https://www.whitbychamber.org/benefits-of-networking-with-the-whitby-chamber-of-commerce/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/event-calendar/#id=10834&cid=1445&wid=701&type=Cal
https://www.whitbychamber.org/benefits-of-networking-with-the-whitby-chamber-of-commerce/
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I agreed to join the 
committee with the 
condition that it had to 
make a difference rather 
than simply check a box. 
Natalie agreed that we 
would absolutely be focused 
on action, and she has 
stayed true to her word. 
Now as Chair of the DEI 
committee, I too share in 
this responsibility.

Over the past year we’ve 
built a team of dedicated 
volunteer committee 
members who hail from a 
wide range of backgrounds, 
identities, work experiences 
and lived experiences. Our 
committee members have 
given many hours of their 
time to help build a solid 
DEI foundation for the 
Chamber for years to come.

The purpose of the 
committee is to be a 
catalyst in our business 
community, fostering and 
institutionalizing policies, 
practices and strategies 
to support and accelerate 
DEI goals within it. We’ve 
built a workplan that has 
articulated action items 
that support our efforts to 
better recognize, support, 
celebrate and amplify the 
voices of underrepresented 
groups in the Whitby 

business community.

Perhaps our biggest 
achievement to date has 
been the hosting of the 
Chamber’s first-ever Black 
History Month event in 
February 2021 which  
attracted speakers and 
guests from across Canada. 
Due to the recommendation 
of the DEI committee 
and the inaugural event’s 
success, the BHM event 
has been elevated to one 
of the Chamber’s signature 
events which means greater 
exposure, attention and 
sponsorship opportunities.

While we believe this is a 
strong start, there’s so much 
more to do. I want to thank 
Natalie for inviting me to be 
a part of the DEI committee 
and I’d like to thank our 
amazing group of volunteers 
for their time, knowledge 
and willingness to give 
of themselves. While I’ve 
shared my work and lived 
experiences as a part of this 
journey, I can honestly say 
I’ve gained so much more 
from the incredible team 
of smart, driven, fun and 
passionate people on our 
DEI committee.

I would encourage 
anyone to get involved 
however you can, whether 

you’re at school, work or 
play – systemic racism, 
homophobia, inequity 
and lack of representation 
permeate all aspects of life. 
You can make a difference 
within your own sphere of 
influence.

Diversity is a gift that 
allows us to enrich our 
lives, and to learn about 
people and experiences 
that are different from our 
own. It’s an important time 
to listen, particularly to 
people who haven’t had 
a platform or voice in the 
past because of who they 
are or where they’re from. 
Perhaps just as important 
is unlearning many of 
our ways of thinking, 
including the language 
we use, recognizing that 
many of the structures in 
place were borne out of 
systemic racism, sexism and 
homophobia. Unlearning 
isn’t easy – it will take 
practice and it can feel 
overwhelming. But keep 
trying, keep listening, keep 
learning and keep growing.

- Tricia Williams, Managing 
Partner & Client Success 
Leader, geekspeak 
Commerce and DEI 
Committee Chair

Diversity Equity & Inclusion Com-
mittee – A Year in Review

It’s been just over a year 
since the murder of George 
Floyd – an unarmed black 
man who died at the hands 
of a police officer on May 
25, 2020, in Minnesota. 
I think it’s important to 
note this event because 
the graphic nature of 
the video captured by a 
teenaged girl triggered 
the global outrage, protest 
and passion that fueled 
many conversations and 
actions over the past year. 
It led to the creation of 
many Diversity, Equity & 
Inclusion (DEI) roles at major 

organizations, and pledges 
to support black-owned 
businesses. In fact, it led to 
the startup of the Whitby 
Chamber of Commerce 
Diversity Equity & Inclusion 
Committee and many others 
like it.

My hope is that we keep 
the same energy for years 
to come – the outrage 
at anti-black racism, the 
anger about the despicable 
state of race relations in 
the world, and the passion 
and commitment to do 
something about it.

Whitby Chamber of 
Commerce CEO, Natalie 
Prychitko, reached out 
to me and several other 
business and community 
leaders to see if we would 
be interested in being a 
part of a DEI committee. 
The idea being that the 
Chamber needed to 
better reflect the diverse 
nature of local business 
leaders, their employees 
and the community at 
large – providing useful 
resources to its membership 
in a fast-changing social 
environment.

https://www.whitbychamber.org/inclusive-procurement/
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Advocacy Committee Update

 
   For the last 10 weeks, 
the Whitby Chamber of 
Commerce in partnership 
with the Town of Whitby 
distributed COVID-19 
antigen testing kits free to 
businesses. Together, we 
distributed 9,875 tests to 
the business community! 
Now that September is 
upon us, the Town of Whitby 
will be using their building 
for municipal programming, 
and as such, on August 31st 
we delivered 6,125 tests 
to the Clarington Board of 
Trade.

Any business can continue 
to order them from 
Clarington https://www.
cbot.ca/rapidscreening/, 
and those that obtained 

 
their tests from us are still 
required to report on their 
results weekly through our 
reporting portal: https://
www.whitbychamber.org/
covid-19-workplace-self-
screening-program/.

Thank you to the Town of 
Whitby for their support of 
this program, our team for 
developing the website for 
our businesses to order and 
report (and helping deliver 
the tests to Clarington!) and 
lastly the Clarington Board 
of Trade for leveraging 
our remaining tests for the 
betterment of our business 
community.

The committee has had 
a busy summer preparing 
for the federal election 
and following up on key 
issues with different elected 
officials. Pandemic measures 
remain a priority for the 
committee as we continue 
to engage political leaders 
in discussions around 
the impact of COVID-19 
measures on businesses and 
the efficacy of government 
supports.

Recent highlights of 
advocacy activities include:

Meeting with MPP Lorne 
Coe and the Ministry of 
Transportation in August 
to discuss the province’s 
report on toll roads. This 
was a productive discussion 
and members of the 
committee came prepared 
with questions centered 
on the equity of tolling 
additional highways in only 
one region. The committee 
further questioned whether 
or not there were plans 
to toll roads in other 
communities and there was 
some discussion around 
this being a possibility. That 
being said, the province 
assured the freeze on the 
toll rates would remain and 

that they would continue 
to look at different options 
to increasing access to 
roadways.

Hosting the Whitby riding 
federal election debate 
in September. A sub-
group within the advocacy 
committee assisted WCC 
staff in organizing a debate 
for federal MP candidates 
for the 2021 federal 
election. The sub-group 
consisted of Peter Garrett, 
Matthew Mackenzie, 
Matthew Thornton and 
John Baynham. Laura 
Wilson from Baker Tilly 
once again moderated the 
event. Questions focused 
on key issues around 
business supports, housing, 
pandemic policies, taxation 
and more. The event was 
recorded by Rogers TV and 
can be found online at the 
following here.

Candidates who 
participated included Ryan 
Turnbull (incumbent Liberal 
party candidate), Maleeha 
Shahid (Conservative Party 
of Canada), Brian Dias 
(New Democratic Party) and 
Johannes Kotilainen (Green 
Party of Canada).

The candidates were 
approved based on WCC 
policy, which states:

To be included in Chamber 
events and activities for 
federal and provincial 
elections, a candidate must 
be:

•	 An individual officially 
recognized by a political 
party as their candidate for 
an election.

•	 An individual 
belonging to a political 
party that has secured at 
least five per cent of the 
valid ballots cast in the most 
recent general election (not 
a by-election). The five per 
cent total can be confirmed 
through Elections Ontario or 
Elections Canada.

•	 An individual 
belonging to a political 
party that has secured a 
seat in either the House of 
Commons or the Ontario 
Legislature

The full policy can be 
found here. 

Collaboration! COVID-19 Antigen 
Tests

https://www.whitbychamber.org/chamber-news/chamber-advocacy/
https://www.cbot.ca/rapidscreening/
https://www.cbot.ca/rapidscreening/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/covid-19-workplace-self-screening-program/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/covid-19-workplace-self-screening-program/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/covid-19-workplace-self-screening-program/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/covid-19-workplace-self-screening-program/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/chamber-news/chamber-advocacy/
https://www.rogerstv.com/show?lid=12&rid=2&sid=7977&gid=606595
https://www.whitbychamber.org/wp-content/uploads/2018-wcc-election-protocol.pdf
https://www.whitbychamber.org/chamber-news/chamber-advocacy/
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When various business 
organizations and levels 
of government began 
considering the concept 
of a vaccine passport, 
our members, community 
organizations and media 
reached out to the Whitby 
Chamber of Commerce 
(WCC) requesting our point 
of view. Instead of making 
assumptions, we agreed the 
best approach was to poll 
our members. With both 
the Ajax-Pickering Board of 
Trade and Greater Oshawa 
Chamber of Commerce 
doing the same, our 
plan was to ask the same 
questions and aggregate the 
data to get a solid number 
of responses to represent 
your collective point of view.

Sent to the individual 
listed as the main contact 
for each of our members, 
the WCC provided context 
(an overview of the federal 
vaccine passport concept 
and an alternative, but 
similar concept developed 
by the Toronto Board of 
Trade) and then asked 4 
simple questions. Thank 

you to all those that took 
a moment to guide our 
advocacy efforts! We are 
finding polls versus lengthy 
surveys to be very helpful to 
get a quick pulse from our 
membership.

Since having sent the poll, 
many public announcements 
have been made regarding 
mandatory vaccinations 
or proof of a negative 
COVID test, from MLSE, 
LIVEnation, post-secondary 
schools and I would imagine 
these announcements will 
continue, including the 
Provincial government 
confirming on August 
17th that certain business 
categories are mandated 
to create policies for 
vaccination and testing. The 
issue will remain polarizing, 
but the Chamber will do 
its best to represent the 
membership.  We haven’t 
yet made any specific 
decisions for our events, 
but since March 2020 
implemented precautions 
to ensure throughout this 
time in-person events, 
celebrations, grand 

openings, milestone 
celebrations and office 
operations keep our team 
and guests as safe as 
possible. Throughout this 
time, we’ve been open, 
active and will continue to 
do our best to ensure our 
programming and advocacy 
efforts support you.

We’ll continue to monitor 
and thank you again for 
reading the materials 
provided and responding so 
thoughtfully, and in the best 
interests of our community.

– Natalie Prychitko, 
CEO, Whitby Chamber of 
Commerce

WCC’s Continued Advocacy 
Efforts

“Just don’t give up trying 
to do what you really want 
to do. Where there is love 
and inspiration, I don’t think 
you can go wrong.” Ella 
Fitzgerald.

With the hearts of the 
Diversity, Equity and 
Inclusion (DEI) committee 
members in the right 
place, we continued with 
dedication to meet the 
objectives and principles 
that underpinned the 
committee’s formation. I 
enjoyed every meeting with 
my fellow members. Each 
meeting is always lively 
with unabridged opinions 
and sincerity, leaving me all 
pumped up for the rest of 
the day.

Paul Pirri spoke at one of 
our meetings. He presented 
the Elevate Talent Initiative, 
which is a Black, Indigenous, 
People of Colour (BIPOC) 
Economic Development 
program that offers 50 – 
75 training opportunities. 
The courses are delivered 
through a 90-day workforce 
development program with 
various partners involved, 

including Ontario Tech 
University. Stay tuned for 
updates, Whitby!

Speaking about partners, 
incidentally, the DEI 
resource library is completed 
thanks to students from 
Trent University. It is our 
intent that the DEI resource 
library is curated from 
publicly available resources 
that amplify the voices of 
the communities relating to 
the subject. This resource 
library will continue to 
evolve as we welcome input 
from our members. 

Also, I am happy to report 
that the membership census 
is completed. This census 
will assist WCC to plan for 
content and event that 
better reflect the make-up 
of its members and also the 
community of Whitby. In 
relation to that, WCC Rylie 
Wilton did an outstanding 
job harmonizing WCC 
community calendar with 
various DEI events. Do 
check out the calendar to 
know what event is around 
the corner.

There is so much work to 
be done, a lot more stones 
to turn. Rest assured, the 
DEI committee members 
and I will carry on checking 
all the boxes we set out to 
do. Please do reach out to 
WCC if you would like to 
contribute ideas or have 
questions.

.

- Ana Rejab, Business 
Development Manager, 
CIBC Business Banking 
and member of the DEI 
Committee

Diversity, Equity & Inclusion 
Committee Update

https://www.whitbychamber.org/attending-the-2021-occ-agm-and-policy-resolution-debate/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/advocacy-committee-meets-with-mayor-mitchell/
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Return Ready: How the World of 
Work May Change Forever

The global pandemic 
undeniably altered the way 
we do business and created 
a need for innovation. 
Businesses that relied 
on in-person customer 
interactions creatively 
reinvented themselves, 
while those who relied on 
the traditional workplace 
adjusted to a drastically 
different way of work. 

To help navigate post 
pandemic life, this article 
provides a look at how 
businesses, big and small, 
can reinvent themselves and 
embrace change to stay 
successful.

Emphasize Health and 
Safety

To maintain healthy 
indoor environments, 
concentrate on germ 
reducing procedures and 
policies such as contactless 
amenities and self-cleaning 
solutions. Some solutions 
that we think will be key in 
the future office include:

•	 Pre-Entry Wellness 
Checks

•	 Air Filtration 

•	 Bathrooms

•	 Social Distancing

 
Reconfiguring Office 
Spaces

While we don’t know what 
“normal” will be going 
forward, the opportunity 
ahead of us is to make the 
office even better than it 
was before the crisis. From 
our experience, the future 
of the workplace will lie in 
solutions like:

•	 Flexible Desk Spaces 

•	 Plexiglass Barriers

•	 Video Chat Rooms 

Here to Support You

Regardless of what it 
looks like, we know that 
the workplace of tomorrow 
is going to involve a more 
distributed workforce. 

Connect with Cameron 
Ackerblade, Account 
Manager today to talk 
about your “Return Ready” 
plan!  Further details can be 
found in our Return Ready 
– Back to the Workplace 
Guidebook  or by reaching 
out at (905) 409-2175 or 
CameronAckerblade@
grandandtoy.com.

https://www.whitbychamber.org/attending-the-2021-occ-agm-and-policy-resolution-debate/
https://www.grandandtoy.com/dcr/sites/core/Reimagine-Your-Workplace-Guidebook.aspx?cmp
https://www.grandandtoy.com/dcr/sites/core/Reimagine-Your-Workplace-Guidebook.aspx?cmp
https://www.grandandtoy.com/dcr/sites/core/Reimagine-Your-Workplace-Guidebook.aspx?cmp
mailto:CameronAckerblade@grandandtoy.com
mailto:CameronAckerblade@grandandtoy.com
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Canada’s #1 Plan  
for Employee Benefits

For details, or to request a free quote, visit:For more information, please contact:

Wendy Matton

905-668-3518

wmatton@hmabenefits.ca
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MP Candidates Business Forum 
Update

For decades the advocacy 
committee has advocated 
on behalf of the members of 
the chamber of commerce. 
Part of those efforts is 
to host a forum for the 
committee to ask questions 
of the federal political 
candidates vying for office 
which is broadcast to the 
entire community on zoom 
and local tv. To make this 
happen the Advocacy 
Committee created a sub-
group to develop questions 
for the candidates around 
how they will build back 
the economy after the 
pandemic, federal debt 
and the deficit, taxes for 
businesses, trade, the labor 
market, housing, local issues 
and more! The committee 
then set up lights, 
microphones, moderators 
time keepers and invited 
Rogers TV to ensure our 
community would be able 
to get to know what our 
local candidates will be 
fighting for in office. When 
everything was in place we 
reached out to all political 
parties that met the Election 
Campaign Protocol to speak 
at the event.

Candidates who participated 
included Ryan Turnbull 
(incumbent Liberal party 
candidate), Maleeha Shahid 
(Conservative Party of 
Canada), Brian Dias (New 
Democratic Party) and 
Johannes Kotilainen (Green 
Party of Canada).

The candidates were 
approved based on WCC 
policy, which states:

To be included in Chamber 
events and activities for 
federal and provincial 
elections, a candidate must 
be:

An individual officially 
recognized by a political 
party as their candidate for 
an election.

An individual belonging 
to a political party that has 
secured at least five per 
cent of the valid ballots 
cast in the most recent 
general election (not a by-
election). The five per cent 
total can be confirmed 
through Elections Ontario 
or Elections Canada. An 
individual belonging to a 
political party that has 

secured at least five per 
cent of the valid ballots 
cast in the most recent 
general election (not a by-
election). The five per cent 
total can be confirmed 
through Elections Ontario or 
Elections Canada.

An individual belonging 
to a political party that has 
secured a seat in either the 
House of Commons or the 
Ontario Legislature.

Click here to view the full 
policy.

We would like to thank the 
members of the committee 
as well as WCC staff for 
putting the time and effort 
to ensure the event ran 
smoothly. A big shout out 
goes to Laura Wilson from 
Baker Tilly for expertly 
moderating the event. Click 
here to watch a recording  
from Rogers TV.

– John Baynham, 
President, Retirement 
Income Group and Peter 
Garrett, Government 
Relations Specialist, Durham 
College

https://www.hmabenefits.ca/services/chamber-of-commerce-plan/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/attending-the-2021-occ-agm-and-policy-resolution-debate/
https://www.whitbychamber.org/wp-content/uploads/2018-wcc-election-protocol.pdf
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Brooklin Home Hardware
(905) 655-1739 
Brooklinhomehardware.ca

Charloma Star African and 
Caribbean Restaurant
(905) 493-8896
charlomastarrestaurant.com

Charloma Star African and 
Caribbean Supermarket
(905) 493-7799

Crave Doughnuts Inc.
(905) 925-4709
cravedoughnuts.com

Durham District School 
Board
(905) 666-5500
DDSB.ca

Giant Tiger Whitby
(905) 666-4744
gianttiger.com

Jan-Pro Durham
(289) 830-8087
jan-pro.ca/location/durham-
region

Jayne Fashion Boutique
(289) 388-9488 
fashionbyjayne.ca

North Brothers Inc.
(905) 259-3812 
northbrothersfilms.ca

Nuclear Promise X
npxinnovation.ca

Skin Care Destination
(905) 721-4300 
skincaredestination.ca

2728825 Ontario Inc.
(905) 626-1911

welcome new members

All Whitby Chamber of Commerce initiatives 
are made possible with the support of our  

membership, partners and volunteers.

...thank you.
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https://www.whitbychamber.org/attend-events/community-events/#cid=1445&wid=1901

